
Saturday, March 10, 2018 – 2:30pm-4pm 

Planning Committee Meeting held at temporary office location: 

4328 Wade Hampton Blvd Suite G (rear office) 

Taylors, SC 29687 

Office cell 864-775-1818 

Dana cell 864-775-1733 

 

 

1. Sign-ins, 2 people present 

2. Discussed recruiting events and brainstormed 

3. Discussed board involvement and requirements 

4. Planning Committee Parents who are actively working on the Planning Committee now whose 

children will not be immediately going to ELA in 2018, want to know what they will receive to 

ensure that their child(ren) are not forgotten for future years enrollment. 


